
Parents who had applied for admission in years 5-10 and 

wish to collect a refund of the amount of AED 315/- only (in 

the absence of entrance tests) may do so from 18th June to 

27th June (excluding Fridays) from 8:30 am until 12:30 pm. 

Refunds will only be processed against the receipt you were 

provided earlier, so please carry the receipt with you. Kindly 

wait outside Gate number 4 and the security will assist you.  

This is not applicable to students who have secured 

admission or are on the waiting list. However if your child is 

on the waiting list and you still wish for a refund this can be 

arranged and the name will be removed from the waiting list. 

  

Thank you. 

 


